
class visit Wednesday 12th February 20025

Fox’s class visit.

I had the great pleasure to visit Fox’s class for a maths lesson, on arrival their was calming music in 
the background. I was made very welcome and was pleased to see a very focused class.

Mr Ferris -Rice checked in with all the class and revisited prior knowledge of Array lesson 
multiplication .

This is a set of numbers or objects that follow a pattern. Array is orderly arrangement ,often in rows, 
columns and used as a visual tool for demonstrating multiplication and division, the lesson moved 
onto 2D and 3D Shapes, and they were split into groups of ability, and they worked on spreadsheets 
and spoke about there understanding.  

All the pupils enjoyed and engaged in the lesson and seemed to have a good understanding of the 
tasks given, it was lovely to see them all working well together in small groups and as a whole class. 
They  were all engaged in the lesson. 

I look forward to my next visit.

Ian Patten Fox’s class governor.


